
4. LATEST CHRISTCHURCH POPULATION ESTIMATE – JUNE 2002 
 
 A report from David Price, Monitoring and Research Team provided statistical information on the 

latest population estimates for Christchurch city and surrounding districts, as released by Statistics 
New Zealand. 

 
 The Committee decided that a report on the implications of the statistical information provided, as it 

applies to Urban Planning and Growth, including cross-boundary issues, be presented to the 
Committee in the new year. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


